



June 2018

Dear Applicant,

Thank you for your interest in the post of **Teacher of Mathematics**, which offers the successful candidate the opportunity to work in our school. We are looking for someone who is passionate about education, enthusiastic and engaged about every aspect of teaching and forward thinking in their mind-set.

Although this is a full time position, we would be happy to consider 2 part-time positions for the right candidates.

We look forward to receiving your completed application form, which must be accompanied by a supporting letter of no more than two sides of A4.

Please send the completed application form and letter to the CEO/Executive Headteacher's PA, Mrs Sally Evans at evanss@sghs.org.uk by **12 noon, Monday 18th June 2018**. Interviews will be held week commencing 25th June 2018.

HHS is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. Therefore, an Enhanced DBS clearance is required on appointment of this post.

I trust that you will find the information helpful in deciding to apply and very much hope that it will lead to us receiving your application.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs J Plews

CEO for NSAT and

Executive Headteacher

















